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The Officers and Members of The Riverdale Fire Department Inc would like to wish Dominique
Starr the best of luck as he moves to Kaneohe Bay, Hawaii. Starr is a member of the United
States Marine Corps with the 1st Battalion, 3rd Marines. In his time with the department Starr
has become a true family member. He was always quick to make members laugh or bust out in
a song. We will miss your comedy Starr, your singing not so much though. With the sing of the
winter weather lately, members are already planning a trip to visit Starr in Hawaii. Starr for all
you have done for the department and for serving our country we say Mahalo and be safe.
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